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Product Modification for GMF.3K.085.EANZ and GMP.3K.085.EANZ 

 
The design of the overall rubber boots GMF.3K.085.EANZ and GMP.3K.085.EANZ used on the SMPTE 
/ 3K.93C HDTV (304 FUW and PUW models) will be changed slightly. 
 

Summary of change: 
1) Arrows indicating push-pull directions are enlarged 
2) Grip features enlarged 
3) Updated the LEMO Logos 
4) Additional text showing ANSI/SMPTE 304/311M and ARIB standards 
5) This change affects the standard length boots for FUW/PUW terminated by machine polish 
NOTE: The longer version boots for FUW/PUW terminated by the fusion splice method are not affected 
at this time. 
 

Previous Version 

 

Image of NEW Version (front & back):  

 
 
Implementation of change: 
Boots with the new design will begin shipping Q1 2016 once previous product is depleted from inventory.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this change, please contact Customer Service or 
Applications Engineering at 1-800-444-5366 or email: info-us@lemo.com 

LEMO USA, Inc. 
635 Park Court 
P.O. Box 2408 
Rohnert Park, CA 94927-2408 
 
Main (707) 578-8811 
Toll Free (800) 444-5366 
Fax (707) 578-0869 
Email info-us@lemo.com 
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